Official announcement of opening of
Hendrix rooms at Handel House Museum

We are delighted to be able to share the some of the press and media
reaction to the official announcement of the opening of the Jimi
Hendrix flat that forms a major part of our project for the Handel House
Museum in Mayfair.

The Hendrix flat will be open to the public from February 2016 and

tickets go on sale on Monday 2™ November.

Now headed ‘Handel & Hendrix in London’, the museum is being
updated to display and interpret the history and heritage of both
Handel and Hendrix at Brook Street. As described on the museum
website, ‘separated by a wall and 200 years are the homes of two
musicians who chose London and changed music’.
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BBC News

Telegraph

Independent

Read more about the project on its dedicated project page.
And about the museum on their website.
Client: Handel House Trust Ltd.
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